

Ufficcju Nazzjonali tal-Verifika



Home

About Us

Legislation

Committees

Publications

Press Releases

Public Relations

Careers

International Relations

Links

Extranet

Introductory meeting between Auditor General and Data Protection Commissioner at the National Audit Office

26-01-202



This morning the recently appointed Data Protection Commissioner, lan Deguara, had an introductory working meeting with the Auditor General, Charles Deguara, at the National Audit Office.

During this meeting, various topical issues related to the mandate and objectives of both entities, such as data retention and processing of personal data, were extensively discussed. Ian Rizzo, Data Protection Officer within the NAO also participated in these discussions

At the end of the meeting, it was agreed that the National Audit Office and the Office of the Data Protection Commissioner should intensify their bilateral cooperation to ensure maximum compliance to data protection rules and regulations.



National Audit Office, Notre Dame Ravelin Floriana FRN 1601, Malta







Contact us | Privacy Policy | Disclamer | Accessibility Policy | Sitemap | Credits